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I vote absentee every year. It’s very important to me my voice is heard, but I hate 
being hassled by candidates and petitioners at the voting place. It’s my right to enter 
peacefully, and if i haven’t made up my mind about a candidate I shouldn’t be voting.
Maine people are proud of our independent thinking and suppressing our voting 
options is feeding into the scare tactics currently being used to keep us quiet.


